
 
Public Affairs Office      Contact: Joe Bonfiglio 
Honolulu Engineer District     or Dino Buchanan   
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers    Telephone (808) 438-9862    
Fort Shafter, Hawaii 96858-5440 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   February 26, 2007 
 
Corps of Engineers Awards Hickam Contract 
 
By Honolulu District Public Affairs 

 (FORT SHAFTER, HI – NR-07-07) The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Honolulu 

District awarded one contract with two projects totaling $26,440,000 to Dick Pacific 

Construction Co., Ltd. of Honolulu on Feb. 21, 2007 for the construction of Fiscal Year 

2004 Expand Strategic Airlift Ramp and Fiscal Year 2005 C-17 Clear Water Rinse 

Facility on Hickam Air Force Base, Oahu, Hawaii.    

 One military construction contract award is to expand the strategic airlift ramp 

(aircraft parking area) to create three new engine run-up positions and two new aircraft 

parking positions at Hickam. The second contract entails a military construction award to 

construct a new clear water rinse concrete pad for C-17 aircraft at Hickam.  

 Time allotted for completion of the contract is 430 calendar days.  
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